Whaia ngā taumata Aim high



Week 10 - Term 2

Wednesday 7 July 2021

Tenā koutou, Mālo e lelei, Kia orana, Kamusta, नमस्कार, Namaste, 안녕하세요, Talofa lava, ৱাঁৱৰ্ত্ত and Bula vinaka!

We have reached the end of the term, and it's that time of the year - **Mid Year Reports**, which will be sent home on Friday. Don't forget to check out our <u>Facebook Page</u> so you can see what has been happening at Bailey Road School - and **will** be happening soon. Our school app is Skool Loop, where you can find out a load of information, book interviews, let us know about absences and read the current newsletter.

FAREWELL TO MISS ROBINSON

This term we say a very sad good bye to Miss Robinson who has been teaching in Room 16 this year. Miss Robinson will return to be with her family in Christchurch and begin a new job at Amberley Primary. We thank Miss Robinson for being part of our BRS Staff Whānau, her commitment to her class, her organisation and her enthusiasm. We will miss you!



Mrs Riley will teach in Room 16 and Mrs Restauro is returning from her maternity leave to teach in Room 17.

DIRECT GROUP UNIFORMS

Our school uniform supplier will be moving to new premises during the school holidays. You will still be able to buy your new uniform online, please check out the poster for their new shop address.



Parent Teacher Conferences will be held early in Term 3 on Wednesday 4 August from 1pm-7pm in Week 2 of Term 3. The school will close at 12.30pm and you will need to organise childcare for the afternoon. You will be able to book your conference for your child through our school app - Skool Loop. The 3 O'Clock Dash will be open for bookings from 12.30pm.



Direct Group Uniforms are moving to new premises!!



2 OLIVE ROAD, PENROSE

you can still order online at dgstore.co.nz



HAVE A GO DAY - LAST FRIDAY!

We loved trying all the new sports and activities at Have A Go Day! We jumped, we spiked, we bounced, we passed, we dribbled, we laughed, we served and we won tokens. **Congratulations to Kea**, who were the overall winners - they will enjoy some free play on Friday.











A word from the Principal - Mr Kelly.....

Tēnā koutou.

Mid-year reporting time is upon us. At this time of year, and the end of year, we send home reports charting the progress of your tamariki. Our reports now supplement the more detailed information on learning provided by the student trackers that were shared with you earlier in the year.

Our reports measure a number of things. Attendance is recorded on the front page and is often directly related to results - as we can do little to forward a student's learning without them being present.

Along with Attendance is 'Late to School' and this can also impact on learning outcomes as tamariki who are late often miss out on some of the very important first learning period and the information that our teachers share to set the day's learning in place.

We assess 'Positive Attitude' to all of our curriculum areas as attitude can have a direct impact upon engagement and learning.

The coloured ladder shows where your child, or children, are working in relation to their curriculum year levels. These July assessments are made mid-year but are based upon the level aimed to be achieved by the end of the year. This assessment is ascertained by expected progress half way through the year. Learning does not typically occur as a line that rises without interruption. Sometimes there are periods where a learner makes slower progress and sometimes faster progress. Teachers will be happy to discuss progress at the parent/teacher meetings scheduled for early term 3. Teachers will explain your child's progress by referring to each child's personal student tracker.

The Key Competencies graphs measure your child's social and academic skills on a scale that reveals their ability to consistently exhibit positive behaviours. These behaviours are designated by the New Zealand Curriculum to be the building blocks we all need when managing ourselves in the adult world.

Finally the teacher's general comment and student's comment on their own learning are perhaps the parts of the report parents are drawn to. These comments are where an explanation is provided of strengths, areas to improve upon, interests and goals that are a clear written assessment of where the student stands from the teacher's, and their own, perspective.

We are proud of the efforts the majority of our tamariki put into their learning, and we are determined that terms three and four will see an increased effort among all of our students.

Ngā mihi

REMINDERS....

Our expectation is that all students wear the correct school uniform to school everyday. We will share the Uniform Policy through Seesaw this weekend. You will also find it on our website www.bailevroad.school.nz

CHECK OUT <u>POPUP PLAY SITES</u> for upcoming events, this Saturday 10 July, Maybury Ave, Glen Innes @ 11am - 2pm **DUFFY ASSEMBLY** - Thursday 8 July @ 11.30am and 1.30pm

ASSEMBLY - Friday 9 July @ 2pm

REPORTS SENT HOME - Friday 9 July

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 - Friday 9 July

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS - Saturday 10 July-Sunday 25 July

FIRST DAY OF TERM 3 - Monday 26 July

What's happening in the holidays?





CAMP INCLUDES

Shooting Fun Games

9 AM - 12 PM **BOYS AND GIRLS AGES 8 - 16**

COST: \$60 PER 2

OR \$40 PER DAY

Dance away the

holidays and join

in the fun! Over

one week learn a

variety of dance

techniques and

routines with fun

games and team

building activities. Book now!

DAY CAMP

PER CHILD

JULY HOLIDAY

12-13 JULY - WEEK 1 20-21 JULY - WEEK 2

PRACTICES PER

Must bring drink bottle Must bring Great Attitude

Come and work with NZ's best development coaches, over 60 years of experience.

PLEASE CONTACT AIK ON AIK @ BASKETBALLINSTITUTE.NZ TO REGISTER





School holiday programme 12th -16th July 2021

> Fun games! Awesome takehome crafts! **Exciting trips!**

- Member of the Out of School Care Network

- WINZ subsidies available
 OSCAR approved programme
 \$10 per child per day/ extra charge for activities
 Lunch provided BYO water bottle
 Please BOOK IN EARLY
 Love Oam to 5 pm

- Hours 9am to 5 pm

P: 527-5002

M: 021-056-7678

E: tania.pope@mcct.org.nz

F: @Kidz.at.one

Located:

1 Waipuna road, Mt Wellington,

Auckland





Initiate Dance **Holiday Programme**

EAST AUCKLAND

19-23 July 2021 Howick Fencible Lounge 9am-4pm, Monday to Friday Open to students aged 8-12 years old

Only \$75 for the FULL week

Book online at www.initiatedance.wixsite.com/home Spaces are limited!

For inquiries contact initiatedance@gmail.com



Auckland Council gcreative_{nz}



One Tree Hill College presents

An Online Safety Information Presentation

With Rob & Zareen Cope - Parents & Filmmakers

MONDAY 2ND AUGUST 2021 | 7PM - 8.30PM 421-451 GREAT SOUTH ROAD, PENROSE

- Understand the harms our kids are facing online in relation to pornography, predators & social media access.
- Learn practical solutions to keep your children safer online.
- Get advice on healthy ways to approach these tricky topics.
- Learn what to do when your child has been exposed to something harmful.
- This talk also includes an online safety plan tailored to suit your family's needs.

To find out more about Rob & Zareen's work visit <u>www.ourkidsonline.info</u>